
Maria Devery
Resident

please vote against these two bills - they will suppress the ability  Maine farmers to 
operate their farms paying wages they can afford. Just speak - just ask the 
representative from Waldoboro. He is a farmer and can only bring in interns.  The rep 
who proposed these bills is going to destroy the farming industry in Maine.


